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NASA ,  Delaware North  and The 
Astronauts Memorial Foundation honors 

our fallen astronauts who lost their lives while 
furthering the cause of exploration and 

discovery.  At the conclusion of the ceremony, 
you are welcome to participate in the 

remembrance by placing a flower at the base of 
the Space Mirror Memorial.
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Welcome
Thad Altman, CEO

Astronauts Memorial Foundation

Presentation of Colors
Palm Bay Magnet High School Marine Corps JROTC

National Anthem
Space Coast Voices

Beth Green, Conductor

Invocation
Joe Mayer, AMF Board Member

Remarks
Kelvin Manning, Associate Director, Technical,

NASA Kennedy Space Center

Recognitions & Remembrance
Thad Altman

accompanied by:
Boatswain’s Mate First Class Ronald Stuart

Wreath Laying
Kelvin Manning & Thad Altman

accompanied by:
Burt Summerfield

Associate Director, Management, 
NASA Kennedy Space Center 

Day of Remembrance
NASA
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